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       Friday 7th June 2019 
Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome back to our final term of Year Three! 
 
Our final learning journey topic of the year is The Tudors, which will be enriched by a fantastic trip to 
Shakespeare’s Globe. We will be looking into the start of this famous dynasty, studying Tudor lifestyle and 
art, and comparing the different monarchs in their approach and lasting effect on our world today.  
 
In English we are looking at various free verse poems and aiming to write in different styles. Our main topic 
will have many opportunities for writing too; we will write letters between key figures of the Tudor era, 
trying to adapt our language accordingly. 
 
We have swimming first thing on a Monday and will return to our Thursday afternoon PE slot when we will 
be trying various athletics disciplines in preparation for District Sports and continuing our choreography.  
We are taking part in the Dance Show at Roedean Theatre in July, please see the attached letter regarding 
this.  Please ensure your child has their full, named PE kits in school during the week and remind your 
children to take their kits home when suitable for washing.  If your child has pierced ears, please can they 
either not wear their earrings to school on Mondays and Thursday, or be able to take them out, as we are 
unable to allow the children to wear any jewellery for PE.  If your child is unable to do PE for any reason, 
please inform me in writing or tell me personally.  
 
Thank you for your continuing support with homework, after a spectacular effort on our Coasts and Rivers 
‘making task’, expect another one soon!  
 
Can I just say finally, what an exciting year it has been! You and all of the children should be proud of a 
super start to Key Stage Two. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to see me.   
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 
Miss Naomi Hoare 
Year Three Class Teacher 
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